ICT Services Scheme: Adjustment to ERP Category Q

Those suppliers wishing to provide ERP SaaS and PaaS solutions are advised that two sub-categories under ERP Category Q have been adjusted as follows:
· Q03PTr Government Data Centres (GovDC) Software as a Service has opened to become Q03PTa
· Q04PTr GovDC Platform as a Service has opened to become Q04PTa.
Previously, sub-categories Q03PTr and Q04PTr were restricted to suppliers who responded to an RFI and were deemed to have met essential requirements (offer endorsed providers). 
Suppliers are now able to apply on a regular basis, and the same requirements used in the RFI will form part of the standard ICT Services Scheme application process.
Suppliers who are currently prequalified for Q03PTr and Q04PTr will automatically be registered for Q03PTa and Q04PTa. No application is required.
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